
Maine School Administrative district No. 59 
486 Main Street, Madison, ME 04950 

Tel. (207)696-3323.  Fax (207)696-5631 
 

 
October 25, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
I am pleased to announce MSAD59 will be hosting Detective Joe Royle from the 
Maine State Police Computer Crimes Unit to speak with parents on Tuesday, 
November 9, 2021, at 6:00PM in the Auditorium at Madison Junior High about   
Cyberbullying and other online risks for your children. 
 
Being “online” has become a way of life - whether it is shopping, FaceTime, 
Snapchat, video games, or many other reasons, but with that “way of life” come   
risks that most of us are really not aware exist.  We assume our children are 
making good choices, and the “friends” they have made online are safe – 
Detective Royle will share experiences that might leave you speechless. 
 
Please mark November 9th on your calendars and join the Administrative team 
and me to listen to Detective Royle’s presentation.  I promise you will not be 
disappointed. 
 
Regards, 

 
Bonnie C. Levesque 
Superintendent of Schools 
MSAD59 
 
Masks will be required. 


